
 Health Care Card 

Catholic Education Sandhurst Ltd
(CESL) is pleased to inform
Primary School families holding a
valid Health Care Card (HCC) that
you are eligible for a significant
reduction in School fees for the
upcoming year, including all fees
and levies. 

We understand that many
families have varying
circumstances and in response to
the rising cost of living expenses,
we are committed to supporting
those who need additional
assistance.

Please be assured that this
support is provided to ensure all
students have the opportunity to
thrive in our school community. If
you have any questions or need
further clarification, please
contact the school office.

HCCupdate

3 simple steps

For Primary 
School families

provide a copy of your
HCC to the school office

complete a Camps, Sports
& Excursions Form (CSEF)

set up a direct debit
arrangement at the
school

If you've already submitted yourHCC, completed the CSEF form,and have a direct debit in place,no further action is needed —the discount will be appliedautomatically.
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